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J. RHOADS FOSTER 
88 CHESTNUT STREET 
RIOOCWOOD, New JERSEY 

January 30, 1951 

Mr. Marriner S. Eccles 
Federal Reserve Board 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Socles: 

I was very much interested in your address before the 
Joint Committee on the Economic Report, Thursday, January 25, 
regarding Federal Reserve Board policy and interest rates. 

I f copies of your address are available, I would very 
much appreciate your sending me one. 

Very truly yours, 

(/jr. Rhoads Foster 
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February 2, 1951. 

Mr. J, Rhoads Foster, 
88 Chestnut Street, 
Ridgewood, New Jersey. 

Dear Mr. Fosters 

In accordance with the request in your letter of 
January 30, I am enclosing a copy of my statement of January 
25 before the Joint Committee on the Economic Report in its 
hearings on the Presidents Economic Program. 

Very truly yours, 

M. S. Eccles. 

Enclosure 
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